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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your
request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and we would therefore have to review every patients’ record to gather this information. However, rather than refusing your request in its entirety we are providing information where it is reasonable to do so.
REQUEST: 
1) For what years does Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust hold digital data on homicides?
OUR RESPONSE: 2019.
2) Please disclose since 2018, how many homicides by trust patients have occurred within a year of contact with the trust.
Please give a breakdown by year.
OUR RESPONSE: Unfortunately, we are withholding some detail of this information as we believe that providing the breakdown by year for each homicide would be in breach of Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, as disclosure could potentially lead to the individuals involved being identified.  We can, however, advise that 22 alleged homicides were reported between 2019 -2021 where the patient was the alleged perpetrator and open to the Trust. 
3) How many of these homicides by trust patients were reported to NHS England or its predecessor bodies?
Please give a breakdown by year.
OUR RESPONSE: We do not centrally record this information. However, NHS England may hold this information and they can be contacted via england.contactus@nhs.net
4) How many of the total number of homicides by trust patients reported to NHS England were independently investigated under HSG 94-27?
If not all homicides by trust patients were reported to NHS England and/or its predecessor bodies, can the trust explain why this was so?
For all questions 1-3, please include data for any of the trust’s predecessor bodies if this is available
OUR RESPONSE: We do not centrally record this information. 



